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Friday 20th May 2022  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Last week, you donated some money a non-uniform day. We recommended 70p for the Jubilee. We 
are now giving you back your 70p and we would like you to ‘Grow a 70p for the Jubilee project’.  
 
What does this mean?  
Over the next 3 weeks all children throughout the school will be given the challenge of using the 70p 
we have included with this letter to raise as much money as possible.  
 
How can you increase your money?  
You may wish to use the 70p to buy ingredients for cakes or biscuits, for example, which you could 
sell in a cake sale, or use the money to buy sponges and buckets to wash cars. Alternatively, groups 
of children or families may combine their money and work collectively on a project. Children may also 
wish to use the pound to advertise a sponsored event that they are undertaking (i.e.a sponsored 
silence).  
 
Why are we doing this? 
Our school grounds are looking a little tired. We currently cannot use our outside play equipment, as 
this needs replacing. We would also like to create a memorial bench linked to the Queen’s Jubilee.  

 

 
 
Deadline 
The children should bring in the money raised and a poster explaining how they grew the 70p by  
Friday 11th June. The poster can be photos, drawn or computer generated. All children must bring 
back a minimum of the 70p given please. 
  
 
Thank you so much for your continuing support.  
 
Happy Growing,  
 
Mrs Boyle and Mrs Tickle  
 


